
I am writing in opposition to Senate Bill 2137. Enacting this legislation would remove the 
ability for professionals to manage wildlife resources on behalf of the public. The North 
Dakota Game and Fish Department is charged with managing fish and wildlife resources, 
and if their data suggests the best management practice for minimizing disease risk in big 
game animals is to restrict baiting, then our family supports this action. My family trusts the 
North Dakota Game and Fish Department staff, their data and their decisions on this 
matter, and we urge you to oppose Senate Bill 2137. Thank you for your consideration. 
Kevin and Erin Kading Bismarck, ND 


